Impact of Security Update as per PClI Guidelines

Payment Council International, a standards and certification body for credit
and debit cards and Reserve Bank of India, had mandated that all payments
should be accepted from browsers that support Transport Layer Security (TLS)
v 1.1 and 1.2. Deadline as issued by PCI for this is 30th June 2018. In line
with this requirement, we have been ensuring that our platforms and servers
are geared for this.

Further,we would be discontinuing the support for browsers that support older
versions of security protocols i.e. SSL and TLS v. 1.0 from July 1st, 2018. This
would impact the following browsers:

¢ Microsoft Internet Explorer 8 and below

e Microsoft Internet Explorer 9 and 10 running on Microsoft Windows version
lower than Microsoft Windows 7

¢ Mozilla Firefox 26 and below Google Chrome 37 and below

¢ Google Android OS Browser Android 4.4 (KitKat) and below

e Opera Browser 16 and below

e Mobile Safari for iOS 4 and below

e Desktop Safari versions 6 and below for OS X 10.8 (Mountain Lion) and
below

We request all our customers to please ensure that you have downloaded the
latest version of the browsers and all the payments are initiated from the new
browsers that support TLS v 1.1 and v1.2 onwards for avoiding hassle free
services




